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Thank you again very much for your prayers and also for your Christmas cards and gifts including a sermon CD. Bishop Nick and Catherine stayed with us over Christmas and the New Year in the diocesan house in Salta that we share. Catherine gave us tasty English Christmas meals which we shared with invited Argentine friends. These include Chano and his girlfriend Gabi who have been visiting us to help Lynn. Gabi worked for a year in a home for old people. Sometimes they take her to the nearby park in her wheel chair and I go with them when I can. 

Since Christmas it has become very difficult to feed Lynn and to get her to drink as she does not open her mouth. When she does she often does not swallow but keeps the food or drink in her mouth for a long time. I think this is due to her loss of memory. But as a result she has been getting thin and dehydrated. So yesterday morning she was sent to hospital again so that she can have a boost by being fed by a tube through her nose. This has picked her up a lot. Please pray for Lynn and for help for us to look after her when she comes back home and to witness to all we meet including in hospital. Pray for Catherine talking and praying with the girl in the next bed about her problems.

Catherine always helps Lynn a lot when she is in Salta and this time she has worked especially hard at it. So in their love to help Lynn adapt back to life at home after hospital Bishop Nick and Catherine will stay a few days more in Salta. Please pray for their ministry in many Indian churches and also the Spanish speaking churches God planted when we were working in Juarez and the towns and villages around. 

Please also continue to pray for our daughter in law Nicky who still has her head in a brace which makes living and sleeping extremely difficult. However she is coping very well with the help of her mother Gail. They expect to get the doctor’s prognosis in about 6 weeks’ time. So please pray for healing and for God’s eternal blessing on Nicky and our son Nick and their daughters Sadie and Cally and Grandmother Gail. 

Please also continue to pray for those coming to our Bible studies at home each week. Most of the students are now on holiday and Juan Aylan is in Juarez with his mother. He is also repairing his own house so that he can rent it and have an income while studying to be a nurse. Some others in the Bible studies also leave Salta on holiday. Pray for them all.



